

Division Avenue High School 120 Division Avenue Levittown, NY 11756-2997 (516) 434-7150



John Coscia, Principal

Jaclyn Guidice, Assistant Principal Edel McCarville, Special Education Chairperson Sam McElroy, Assistant Principal Mark Curtiss, Guidance Chairperson

June 15, 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Please be aware that all student entering 9th and 11th grade are required by New York State Law to have proof of a current physical exam (a physical is good for 1 year from the date of exam) and Dental Health Certificate submitted into the Health office by October 1, 2020. These forms are available to be downloaded from the Levittown School District website under District Forms.

Please review the following requirements for sports participation at DAHS for the 20/21 school year. *Please note due to the current COVID-19 pandemic the Athletic Program may change*. In the past, all students interested in trying out for a school sport must supply a current physical exam yearly. Due to the current COVID pandemic students will be permitted to participate in the Fall 2020 sport season if they previously had a health examination for school attendance in the 2018-2019 or 2019-2010 school years and provide a completed health history signed by a parent no more than 30 days prior to the beginning of the sport. All registrations for the Fall sports must be completed by a parent online through Family ID.

Regards, Barbara D'Accordo RN Patty Leavy RN